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Janisch, Thomas P 
Superior MGP 

I would like to take about 8 samples off of where the old MGP plant was in Superior. I think the bottom is 7 to 12 
feet. We would be using Ekman or Ponar. I would like you to help me on it. Let me know what your availability 
around mid to late August is. I will line up on of the Fish Program's work boats. 

Sampling parameters: 

PAHs 
RCRA metals 
Anything else you think is necessary? 

Page 1 


